PROCEEDINGS OF THE
GRAMERCY PLANNING COMMISSION
JUNE 6, 2022

The Gramercy Planning Commission of the Town of Gramercy, Louisiana, met in regular, monthly session on Monday, June
6, 2022 at 6:00 pm at Gramercy Town Hall.

Chairman Barry LeBlanc called the meeting to order and called roll:

There were present: Chairman Barry LeBlanc, Commission members Gary Waguespack, Bryant Lewis, Alex Gerhold,
Cathey Allen

There were absent: Austin Berthelot

PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no public comments

REPORTS

Old Business: None

New Business:

Mr. Dean Millet was not present.

The Commission members discussed updates to the Town’s mobile home ordinance. The following recommendations were made;
homes must conform to the latest Federal Manufactured Home Construction and Safety standards and to change the age
requirement from three years to five years. A motion to forward these recommendations to the Mayor and Board of Aldermen was
made by Mr. Gerhold, seconded by Mr. Waguespack, and unanimously approved.

There being no further business to discuss, Chairman LeBlanc adjourned the meeting at 6:55 pm.

/sl Chairman Barry LeBlanc



